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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 8:01 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA Quiet Season Exception

Quiet Season Exception
Quiet Season is here, running from July 15 - August 31. However, the Bible Festival has 

been granted an exception to use a power tool to assemble tables necessary for this 

weekend's bell choir performance. 

The tables will be assembled on Thursday morning, August 6, between 9:30-11:30 a.m., 

and will be taken apart on Saturday evening, August 8, between 8:30 - 10:30 p.m. 
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